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Dear  

I refer to your Freedom of Information Act Request acknowledged by ourselves on 5th 

May 2020.  Your request sought information relating to management contact details. 

Can you please provide me the contact details i.e. name; telephone number 

and email address for your:  

Head of Procurement  

I can confirm that the information you are seeking is already in the public domain. 

Under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act (information accessible by other 

means), we are not required to provide information in response to a request if the 

information is already reasonably accessible to you. May I therefore recommend that 

you look at this link to our website, which contains details of all Swansea Bay Health 

Board’s Procurement team http://www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk/our-staff-frontline-sbuhb  

Transport Manager 

Sustainability Manager 

It is not our usual practice to disclose the names of staff other than those at 

Executive/Consultant level.  Therefore the Transport and Sustainability Manager 

details are withheld under section 40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.   

This data is classed as personal data as defined under the General Data Protection 

Regulation (GDPR) and Data Protection Act 2018 and its disclosure would be contrary 

to the data protection principles and constitute as unfair and unlawful processing in 

regard to Articles 5, 6, and 9 of GDPR. We are therefore withholding this detail under 

Section 40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. This exemption is absolute 

and therefore there is no requirement to apply the public interest test. 
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I can however inform you that our Chief Operating Officer has overall responsibility 

for these areas and his contact details are below: 

Chris White – Chief Operating Officer 

chris.white2@wales.nhs.uk  

 

I hope this information is helpful. If you require anything further please contact us at 

FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

Under the terms of the Health Board’s Freedom of Information policy, individuals 

seeking access to recorded information held by the Health Board are entitled to 

request internal review of the handling of their requests. If you would like to complain 

about the Health Board’s handling of your request please contact me directly at the 

address below or register your complaint via FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk.  

If after Internal Review you remain dissatisfied you are also entitled to refer the 

matter to the information commissioner at the Information Commissioner’s Office 

(Wales), 2nd Floor, Churchill House, Churchill Way, Cardiff, CF10 2HH. Telephone 

Number: 029 2067 8400.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Pam Wenger 

Director of Corporate Governance 
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